
 
From: Jhala Brij [mailto:Jhalab@botanybay.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 February 2015 2:03 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: SSROC Submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Botany Bay Council is strongly supporting the SSROC’s submission about Ausgrid’s 

proposed 2015-19 street lighting pricing. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brijraj Jhala 

Asset Engineer 
City Of Botany Bay 

Ph- 02- 93663569 
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